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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 



Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte 



Commissioner Paul Fetscher, Sr.

Commissioner Bobbie Grace
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Brad Kaine, Director of Public Services


Ronnie S. Navarro, PE, Deputy Director/City Engineer

DATE:
April 6, 2016
RE:           
Ravenswood Road Illumination Agreement


Public Services Department recommends entering into an agreement between Broward County and the City of Dania Beach for Ravenswood Road illumination, from Stirling Road to Griffin Road (“Trafficway”).   
Broward County will participate in the illumination of the Trafficway through installation of the lighting system as detailed in Article 2 of the Agreement. The City of Dania Beach will undertake and continue the on-going operation and maintenance of the lighting system following completion of the illumination projects. Those costs are estimated as follows:
· Landscaping and Irrigation Maintenance (medians and swales) –  $18,000.00 per year
· Electricity Bill  and Maintenance -  $8,000 per year

Staff recommends approval.
